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Steven Liang

From: Shari Sachs <cutelilfker69@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 7:10 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: PLEASE make a disabled/Sr Citizen tier

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Hello, 
  
We are very grateful for your service and understand costs rose but legitimately disabled 
homeowners and seniors income does not rise in parrallel with inflation. 
In fact we get a very small increase in our benefit annually. I can no longer afford to eat 3 real meals 
a day. I can barely afford to run heat in winter. I can't afford to drive anymore as insurance companies 
made it impossible to afford by raising rates annually. 
 
PLEASE form a special tier for Seniors and those of us who can prove we are disabled as we can no 
longer afford the finer things in life such as water. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Almost homeless customer 


